

Windsor Park CE Middle School

Headteacher: Mrs L Wilbraham-Jones, NPQH

Telephone: 01889 563365

E.mail: office@windsorpark.staffs.sch.uk Website: www.windsorpark.staffs.sch.uk Windsor Park CE Middle School Springfield Road Uttoxeter Staffordshire, ST14 7JX

17 November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

We are writing to gauge the level of interest in a potential maths department trip. We would like to take 40 students to London in June next year to visit the Bank of England Museum and to experience a mathematical walking tour of the city, taking in some of the key sights. This will be a wonderful opportunity for students to find out more about banking, money and economics as well as experience our capital city with a mathematical focus. We are still in the very early stages of planning, so apologies for some details being vague. However, I would like to point out that due to the travel time involved we will need to leave Windsor Park early in the morning (approximately 6.00 - 7.00 am) and will be returning later that evening (approximately 7.00 - 8.00 pm).

This trip will be offered to all Key Stage 3 and should it be oversubscribed names will be drawn out of a hat and places offered accordingly. A reserve list will be created in case places become available.

We envisage that the cost of the trip will be approximately £65. However, this will vary depending on the number of students, the exact itinerary and costings from providers. Students in receipt of Pupil Premium will pay approximately £22.

Please indicate via ParentPay 'London visit interest June 2024' by Friday, 24 November if you would be interested in this trip. This indication does not guarantee a place but will allow us to develop our plans further. We will be in touch shortly after this date with further details if the visit is viable.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Bailey

Deputy Headteacher























